

St. Lucy Summer Food Collection

to benefit the St. Lucy Food Project

Hungry children are home for the summer and are not able to get the usual free lunches at school. Demand for food increases in the summer;

The St. Lucy Food Pantry network must respond.

Blue Bag Pickup: August 7 - 8
Fill it with non-perishable food items.

Blue Bag Food Drop Off: August 14 - 15

All Masses, Holy Spirit Church

The St. Lucy Project is in need of the following items:

1 Peanut Butter and 2 Jellies
Canned Chicken and Tuna
Canned Ravioli
Breakfast Cereal (can be used
for all meals)
Children's Snacks
Granola Bars
Pudding
Non-Perishable Juices
Shelf Stable Chocolate Milk
Apple Sauce
Raisins

It costs 86 cents a lb. to transport food to the poor in over 50 locations. Check Donations are gratefully appreciated. Please mail a check in the pre-addressed envelope provided with the blue bag (or bring it to the truck with your bag). Please make checks payable to "CCDA" with "The St. Lucy Food Project" in the memo of the check. Thank you!

SIGNUP TODAY! www.holyspiritchurch.us



